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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
As a young person growing up I watched the conventions and the electoral college results.  Seemed like 
smooth and fair way to elect our president.  Now that I reached the over 55 group I am not so 
comfortable with this method.  If I am the person whose vote did not count because it was on the "over" 
side of the popular vote, I could say that my vote did have a count in electing a president.  Not really a 
consideration in a democracy.  Now days counting votes is so quick and reliable that popular vote should 
be the acceptable way to select a president. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Ellen S 
1820 N Birch St 
Canby, OR 97013-9109 
(503) 266-4282 
 
 

 


